
St Brigid of Kildare                                                                                   
(Secondary Patron of Ireland, Patron of our Parish & School) 

Bridget, you were a woman of peace. 
You brought harmony where there was conflict. 
You brought light to the darkness. 
You brought hope to the downcast. 
May the mantle of your peace cover those who are troubled 
and anxious. 
And may peace be firmly rooted in our hearts and in our 
world. 
Inspire us to act justly and to reverence all God has made. 

Bridget, you were a voice for the wounded and the weary. 
Strengthen what is weak within us. 
Calm us into a quietness that heals and listens. 
May we grow each day into greater wholeness in mind, body 
and spirit. Amen. 
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Fourth Sunday of the Year C 
                                                    

29th/30th January 2022 

 

RESPONSE TO THE PSALM                                                                                    
    My lips will tell of your help  

    

Scottish Charities Office                         
Number SCO11041                                                 

           This week:      

Sunday Mass @11am                                                                   
Monday  Mass @ 10am                                                                       
Tuesday   Mass @10am  (Parish Feast Day)                                       
Wednesday  Mass@ 10am                                                  
Thursday Mass @10am                                                     
Friday  Mass @10am                                                     
Saturday Vigil Mass @5.30pm                                     

 

All Masses are livestreamed providing there are 
no technical problems 



 Sunday Collections:   

£940.00 

Thankyou for your support for our parish  

  

 

          Readings for next Sunday                                         
 Fifth Sunday of the Year 

Isaiah 6:1-8                                                    
1 Corinthians 15:1-11                                 
Luke 5:1-11 

Holy Michael, the Archangel                       
defend us in the day of battle.                     
Be our safeguard against the wickedness 
and snares of the Devil.  May God rebuke 
him we humbly pray and do thou            
O Prince of the Heavenly Host by the 
power of God thrust down into hell, Satan 
and all the other wicked spirits who             
wander through the world seeking the 
ruin of souls.   

Amen. 

                  300 CLUB                             
  23/1/22   

£100 No 285 Thomas Cullen 
£25 No 84 M/L Cunningham  

Many thanks to all members both old 
& new for your support.  We have 
vacant numbers, if interested, please 
speak to Pat Cahill.  Cost £1 per                    
number per week. 

WISHAW HOSPITAL                                              
Anyone in hospital and needs the                             
Sacrament of the Sick,                                  
The Chaplain can be contacted  
through the Hospital on 01698 
361100 or Assistant Chaplain,                         
Deacon Henry McKenna                         

FEASTS THIS WEEK 

Monday 31st St John Bosco                                     
Tuesday 1st Feb St Brigid of Kildare
(Parish Feast Day)                                                   
Thursday 3rd St Blaise                                               
Saturday 5th St Agatha 

Please hand in any                                     
Mass Intentions into the                       
Presbytery  NO Later than a                                 
Wednesday 6pm.  Please put 
through letterbox.   

Votive Candles  

 

If you require votives to be lit, 
then please speak to a steward 
who will be only too happy to 
help. 

Thank you. 

PLEASE scan this code using your 
smart phone: 

            PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS:                           
The Sick: Joe Smith;  

Recently Dead:   Mary Hughes;                                                                                                                 

and all who have died due to the virus   
 

Months Mind:  Clayton & Ellen Calerhead; Margaret Hunstone; James Murphy 

Hunstone; Colin & Angelina Campbell; Charlie Millar; Tommu Haughey; Sheila 
Kelly; Agnes Hainey; Margaret Burns; Michael Burns; Betty Lynch; Frank Lynch; 
Anne Woods; Sister Mary Inglis; Ann Holmes; 

Anniversary: James Quigley; John Hainey; Mini Philips; Alice Doughty;                   

Charlotte Donnelly; 

 

Covid Restrictions 

As you have heard in the media, the Scottish Government are changing 
the   restrictions.  What this means for us is that we will be able to                  
removed the 1 meter social distancing in the Church.                                       
Please respect the right of others to keep their distance.   

 

Face Coverings are STILL Mandatory in the Church for all occasions. 

If exempt from wearing a face covering,  then ID stating this, MUST be 
visible for people to see. 

Please pass this information on to anyone who may be visiting the parish 
for any particular reason. 

Any abuse of stewards will Not be tolerated.  If you feel inclined to do so, 
then please think again.  Without the stewards volunteering, the Church 
would not have been able to open in the last 19 months.  Thank you 

Lateral Flow Tests 

We are encouraged to take a                   
Lateral Flow Test before we mix 
with other people.  A number of 
these have been donated to us and 
are available at the back of the 
Church. 


